
  

  

 

 

 

20 April 2017         ASX: NZC 
 

CLEANSING OFFER CLOSED 
 
Nzuri Copper Limited (ASX: NZC) (Company) confirms the offer under its Cleansing Prospectus 
dated 20 April 2017 has now closed and no new shares were issued under the Cleansing 
Prospectus.  
 
The Cleansing Prospectus was issued for the purpose of section 708A(11) of the Corporations 
Act, in order to remove any on-sale restrictions applicable to the 39,744,998 shares issued on 
22 March 2017 pursuant to the Company’s placement and loan conversion.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mark Arnesen       Anthony Begovich 
CEO/Executive Director      CFO/Company Secretary 
Phone: +61 (0)8 6424 8100     Phone: +61 (0)8 6424 8100 
Email: info@nzuricopper.com.au    Email: info@nzuricopper.com.au 


